
Woodgrange Infant School      6h July 2018 

 
 
Dear Families,  
 

 
 

We are looking forward to the Fete TOMORROW!!!!!! 
I understand there is another event that is causing excitement.  
Please hit the record buttons and come along and join the fun! 
If you are not a fan of football we would welcome some extra hands on the day as there may be a few 
people escaping at 3pm! 
 
There  will be lots more to spend lots more money on so come prepared with bags of cash but there will 
also be some card payment facilities available on a few select activities. 
 
Donations are still welcome! 
 
Looking forward to the best ever fete! 
 
 
 

Sports days are next week 
 
EYFS Sports Wednesday 11th July 9.30 at school – please come to school for 9.30 
Afternoon Nursery are invited but parents must stay with the children.. 
KS1 sports Thursday 12th July 9.30 Wanstead Flats – please meet us at the Flats for 9.30- near 
the changing rooms 
 
It is likely to still be HOT so please make sure your children have water bottles, sun hats and a squirt of sun cream for 
their sports day.  
Children have been asked to wear a colour t shirt for their team- it would be great if they come to school in their kit 
so we can get started before it gets too hot.  
THEY MUST HAVE TRAINERS OR PLIMSOLLS 
 
We are planning extra rest breaks and may shorten the event if we feel the children are getting over heated. 
 

 
see you tomorrow  

Sarah & Staff  


